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Outcome: 3 
Output Group: 3.2 – Assistance for science collaboration and innovation 
 
DEST Question No. E462_06 
 
Senator Crossin asked on 2 November, EWRE Hansard page 53. 
 
Question:  
 
Senator Crossin – My understanding is that there are a couple who have a 
homestead on or near that site. Are you aware of that? 
 
Mr Davoren – Yes, I have visited the Utleys at Yeltu Park. 
 
Senator Crossin – Have you made any contact with them? 
 
Mr Davoren – Yes, I have. 
 
Senator Crossin – In what form? 
 
Mr Davoren – We visited them to explain the government’s intentions, in July this 
year. 
 
Senator Crossin – When did you make that visit? 
 
Mr Davoren – Sometime in July. I forget the precise date. 
 
Senator Crossin – You might want to take it on notice for us, then. 
 
Answer:  
 
Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Facility 
 
Officers from the Department of Education, Science and Training and the Australian 
Nuclear Science and Technology Organisation visited Yeltu Park on 3 August 2005. 
 
 




